
Bethel-Ash Water Supply Corporation 

 
 

NOTICE OF RATE INCREASE 

The Bethel Ash Water Supply Corporation (BAWSC) Board of Directors held a public meeting on     
June 13, 2023 and voted to increase monthly rates on water service for all members.  The Directors 
on the board consider these rate increases necessary to continue supporting current and upcoming 
projects that are crucial for maintaining system infrastructure and also support the escalating costs of 
operations.  These vital improvements further ensure the continuous strategic efforts that will secure 
the longevity of our water system.     

BAWSC Board of Directors have approved the following base meter rate and tiered rate cost per 
thousand-gallon usage increases.  These rate adjustments will be reflected on your August 2023 
billing that will be due September 15, 2023. 
 

Meter Size Current Base Rate New Base Rate 
5/8” x  3/4” $ 26.00 $32.00 

1” $ 38.50 $80.00 
2” $ 99.00   $256.00 
3” $159.00   $288.00 

  
Current Gallon 

Usage Tiers 
Current Rate  

Per 1,000 Gallons 
New Water Gallon 

Usage Tiers 
New Rate  

Per 1,000 Gallons 
0 to 10,000 $ 3.25 0 to 2,000 $3.65 

  2,001 to 6,000 $4.65 
  6,001 to 10,000 $5.65 

10,001 to 20,000 $ 5.00 10,001 to 20,000 $6.65 
20,001 and over $ 6.50 20,001 to 40,000 $7.65 

  40,001 & above $8.65 
 
Subsequent years will also require additional increases, but rest assured that the BAWSC will make 
every effort to meet financial goals and contain costs while continuing to provide quality water to our 
community. 
 
The BASWC staff and board of directors appreciates your membership and requests your patience as 
we continue these endeavors.  We remind you that these upgrades are essential to not only continue 
quality service to the membership but also to ensure the longevity of the water system for many 
years to come.   
 
BAWSC’s Board of Director Meetings are held on the second Tuesday of the month at 6:00 PM at the 
BAWSC office with the exception of the Annual Meeting held in April.  Members are welcome to 
attend.  To be placed on the agenda, please contact the BAWSC office five (5) days prior to the 
meeting.   


